
Please stop BIG CANNABIS grows. 

 

The proposed new ordinance is insane! It 

would allow those big grows, abuse of land, 

and misuse of precious water. This ordinance, 

if approved, would heighten fire risk of the 

county. 

 

Please listen to the people. There is already 

too much cannabis grown in this county. Keep 

the county safe. 

 

 

PLEASE DO NOT ADOPT THE PROPOSED 

CANNABIS LAND USE ORDINANCE! 

 
K McElwee 


